State of South Carolina
®ffice of the Gobernor

Nikgl R, HaLey 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLumpia 29201

May 23, 2016

Taylor Haislip

c/o White Knoll High School
5643 Platt Springs Road
Lexington, South Carolina 29073

Dear Taylor,

Thank you for your letter regarding the use and possession of marijuana. It is encouraging that
voung people like you are taking an active role in their government, and I value receiving your
feedback and concerns. Although [ respect your position, I do not support the legalization of
controlled substances, including marijuana.

Keep up the good work. God bless.

My vegy

NRH/al



